

Box 1009

East Greenwich, RI

02818-0964

Tel (401) 884-2778

Fax (401) 884-5068

July 27, 1997

Stephen Tweed 909 Tamarisk Ct. Louisville, KY 40223

Dear Stephen,

Having seen my share of general sessions ranging from the sublime to the embarrassing, and having been up there myself on occasion, I'd like to suggest that you consider or recommend Jeff Davidson in the future. I've seen him speak, and he's original, funny and, above all, pragmatic.

I know you are responsible for planning future events, and I hope you'll give him serious consideration. It's time we focused more on putting substance on the platform, something I think the main stage of the Anaheim convention was, with some exception, lacking.

Please feel free to call if you'd like to discuss Jeff's qualities. Good luck and all the best in your plans for the upcoming events. And congratulations on your election to the board.

Sincerely,

Alan Weiss President

AW/cca